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Lansdowne School 

Newsletter 

We would like to welcome everyone back follow-
ing half term. In the next few weeks there are 
some exciting developments to look forward to. 
Our new library furniture will arrive at the end of 
March and we are looking at resourcing it with 
new books with the help of our School Council. 
All the students have completed a survey around 
the type of books they would like to see in the li-
brary and we are looking at the results keenly. 
School Council have also asked for lockers for the 
sixth form and for more pegs for coats and bags 
and they will arrive in the next few weeks. Student 
voice is very important to us and we always listen 
to what the council have to say in our weekly 
meetings. They come up with some excellent ideas 
and we try to meet their demands as I have out-
lined above. 

Mr Juckes 

  

Class of the Week 

13EM 
Congratulations!!! 

Spring is coming! 

This week we have been visited by Roots and 
Shoots staff. They helped us to prepare our plant 

beds for spring. The students thoroughly cleared 
all spent crops, dug over the soil, added fresh 
compost, and levelled rough ground. They prac-

ticed using garden tools like: a barrow, a shovel, 
a rake, pruning scissors. We are ready to plant 
new plants!  

  
Dates for your Diary 

Parent/Carer Evenings 

 Wednesday 11th of March 2020, 4.00pm-6.00pm 

Years 7-9  

 Wednesday 18th of March 2020, 4.00pm-6.00pm 

Years 10-13  
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After School Clubs 

Tuesdays 

 Football 

 Yoga 

 ICT 

 Engine Shed 

Thursdays 

 Art 

 Dodge ball 

 Rock Band 

 Enterprise 

 Games 

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk 

Our recent bake sale was a great 
success. We raised £180 for the 
Brixton Soup Kitchen. 

Thanks to all the parents and carers 
that came. We will be visiting them 
soon to donate the funds. 

 

As every term, 8A went on a trip 
to London ZOO. This time the 
students took part in a workshop 
‘There is a Lion in my Garden’. 
They recognised lots of animals 
living in Asia. Then the students 
were given a chance to touch the 
real animal skins and to cuddle a 
stuffed crocodile.  

They all love London Zoo, so 
they can’t wait to go back in 
Spring! 


